
Stewart Community Council 

Meeting 

February 15, 2022 3:30pm-4:45pm 

In attendance: 

Principal T.J. Naylor 

Chair Julianne Zollinger 

Co-chair Ashley Graves 

Sean Neal 

Brooke Haag 

Robyn Huff 

Gina Hirst 

Jen Johnson 

Lori Oliver-Anderson 

Absent: Jen Christensen  

Minutes from January meeting approved by all. Julianne made the motion to approve them, T.J. 2nd the 

motion, all approved 

Data review on goals for math, language arts, and 

SEL.   

 There are areas where learning showed percentage 

growth and percentage loss.  

Discussed concern for students with multiple 

absences.  Will further discuss how to get 

improvements for attendance.  

COVID is potential factor for many of the absences.  

Re-cap on ICAC (Internet Crimes Against 

Children) 

We will have an event on Thursday April 28, 

2022. More details to come. 

We discussed the safety apps for digital safety 

that we have in place, and discussed other 

apps that are available.  

Looking for vendors to be at this event. Hoping to run 

this night the way we run STEAM night.  

Gina got a hold of Centerville Police Chief. 

They’ve received funding for the crosswalks with 

the flashing lights. Our proposal for the flashing 

crosswalk needs to be approved by UDOT.  

Julianne is composing proposal letter for UDOT. 

 

 

 

  

Discussed goals for the upcoming year in math, 

language arts, and SEL. We will follow the 

S.M.A.R.T. goal model.  

Talked about further trainings for PLL for 

teachers and T.A.’s.  

Principal Naylor will meet with Lori Oliver-Anderson, 

Stewarts reading coach,  and Carol Brown, Stewarts 

math coach, and discuss next years learning goals.  We 

will discuss what the goals are and our plan to achieve 

them next meeting.  

Next meeting will be held March 15th from 3:30-

4:45PM 

Julianne made motion to end meeting, Principal Naylor 

2nd motion, all agreed. 

 


